
Sandoval to create task force
for school safety
By Meghin Delaney, Las Vegas Review-Journal
 
Nevada  Gov.  Brian  Sandoval  announced  Monday  that  he  will
create a task force to recommend a series of school safety
initiatives for inclusion in the final state budget prepared
on his watch.

“I have the benefit of building the next budget, which will be
hopefully completed by the end of August,” he said. “This is a
priority for me that I want to see go into the budget.”

Sandoval, who is in the final year as governor, announced the
move after a two-hour meeting with school superintendents to
discuss school safety in the aftermath of the shooting at a
Parkland, Florida, high school last month that left 17 dead.
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